



Major General Andrus MERILO Chief of Defence Estonian Armed Forces

Zagreb, June 2, 2025

Dear General, Andrus

On behalf of the Croatian Armed Forces and myself, I wish you a very happy birthday. May this special day bring you joy, good health, and continued success in your esteemed role.

It is an honor to work alongside you in strengthening our defense cooperation and shared commitment to peace and security.

With highest respect and warm regards,

Sincerely,

Lieutenant General Tihomir Kundid